
YOU ARE INVITED TO OUR
OPEN KITCHEN

EVENT

The Culinera team will be running an “Open Kitchen” event for Oaklands 
Infants and Junior Schools. This is a great opportunity to meet the Culinera 
team, try samples and to provide feedback on the service.

Date: Monday 23rd June 2025
Location: The Reading Bus
Time: During sports day lunch (12pm-
1pm)
Culinera is very proud to be providing 
school meals for The Corvus 
Trust and Oaklands Infants 
and Junior Schools. We are 
committed to providing an 
outstanding service and 
ensuring all pupils can enjoy 
freshly cooked, delicious 
lunches. We value your 
feedback and hope this is a 
great opportunity for you to let 
us know what you think


